
 

 

[North, Lydia Jane] 
 

 
NORTH 

 
Miss Lydia J. North, a lifelong and highly esteemed resident of Victor, died 

in the F. F. Thompson Hospital in Canandaigua, Thursday afternoon, 

December 18, 1941.  She was taken to the hospital Thursday morning, after 
having been confined to her bed for a few days, but she had been in failing 

health for several years. 

Miss North was a daughter of James Byron and Jane Eliza Ellis North.  She 
was born on the farm now occupied by Mrs. Frank North and family, and with 

the exception of a few years in Canandaigua, she had lived in Victor township 
throughout her life.  When failing health forced her to give up her home in 

Covill street, which she had enjoyed for quite a number of years, she went to 
make her home with Mrs. Harry North and family south of Victor village.  She 

was a devoted member of St. Paul’s Universalist parish, and was held in high 
esteem by many friends.  She was the last of her generation of the North 

family, and is survived by two nieces and three nephews. 
Funeral services will be conducted at the home of Mrs. Harry North at 2 

o’clock Saturday afternoon.  Interment will be in the Boughton Hill Cemetery. 
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